
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Welcome to another school year! The ​Maria A. Ulloa Elementary School Library​ is open daily from 8:15 am to 
2:43pm. Each homeroom class is scheduled for 30 minute library visits every week.  Your child(ren) may 
borrow one book every time he/she visits the library. They may borrow the book for one week or return it 
sooner. If the book is damaged or lost, you will be charged for the cost of the book. Thus, it is important to 
discuss proper book care with your child(ren) and to remind them to return the book. If library records still 
indicate that your child(ren) has unreturned books from last school year, he/she will not check out books until 
the account has been cleared; however, they may read books in the library. Thank you for your understanding 
and continued support. 
 
Partners in Education, 
_______________________ 
Mrs. Gentapanan, Librarian 
 
Approved by: 
______________________________ 
Mrs. Beverly B. San Agustin, Principal 
 
-------------------------------------------Cut and return the bottom section to your child’s teacher---------------------------------------- 
 

Library Promissory -  Permission Form  
 
 
_______ Yes, I ​allow​ ​my child to borrow books from the library. If the book is damaged or lost, I agree to pay 

    the cost of the book. 
 
_______ No, I ​do not want​ my child to borrow books from the library. 
 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Grade: _________  Room Number: ________ 
 
 
Parents’/Guardians’ Signature: _________________________________________________ Date:__________ 
 

VISION: ​Maria A. Ulloa Elementary School will ensure that all students are academically, physically, and socially prepared to succeed in their next level of education and to progress towards 
becoming productive, ethical, and global-minded members of society. 

 

MISSION: ​Maria A. Ulloa Elementary School will provide all students with a safe and nurturing environment, a rigorous and dynamic academic curriculum, as well as a variety of opportunities 
that encourage them to become innovative thinkers, independent learners, and respectful citizens. 


